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Date: July 25, 2022 
 
To: Great Lakes Water Authority Audit Committee 
 
From:  Madison Merzlyakov, Affordability & Assistance Manager 
 
Re:  DWSD’s Lifeline Plan – WRAP Impact 
 
Background & Analysis:  See attached draft Great Lakes Water Authority (“GLWA”) Board 
letter and related attachments.   
 
Proposed Action: The Audit Committee recommends that the Great Lakes Water Authority 
Board of Directors approve the use of Water Residential Assistance Program Funds for the 
Detroit Water & Sewerage Department Lifeline Plan with quarterly reporting of the plan’s 
progress to the Audit Committee. 


